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Dear Oregon legislature,
I know that you are trying to pass a bill on lane sharing for motorcyclists, I think this is a great

idea!

I'm tired of feeling like a criminal for using the shoulder in traffic on hot days. I've ridden in
states that have it legal and have found it much much more efficient and as long as you do it
safely and slowly I don't see it much more harm than bicyclists riding in the roads.
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